
 

 

  

 

 

June 18, 2021 

 

 

 

Re:  DG 20-105, Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities 

Request for Change in Rates 

Cancelling June 21, 2021 Hearing 

 

To the Parties: 

 

On June 17, 2021, Commission Staff (Staff) notified the Commission that Liberty Utilities 

(EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities (Liberty), the Office of the Consumer 

Advocate (OCA), and Staff had reached an agreement in principle, which, if approved, would resolve 

all of the issues in this matter other than those presented to the Commission during the hearings held 

on June 7 and 8.  Liberty, the OCA, and Staff requested the Commission to cancel the hearing 

scheduled on June 21, 2021 to allow them more time to finalize the settlement agreement and related 

documents, which they plan to file no later than June 22.  The parties asked the Commission to 

reschedule the hearing once the settlement agreement has been filed. 

 

The Commission has therefore cancelled the hearing scheduled on Monday, June 21, 2021 until 

further notice.  

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Debra A. Howland     

 Executive Director 

 

 

cc: Service List (Electronically) 

 Docket File 

  

 
 
CHAIRWOMAN 
Dianne Martin 
 
COMMISSIONERS 
Kathryn M. Bailey 
Daniel C. Goldner 
 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
Debra A. Howland 
 

STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 
 

 
 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429  

 
 

TDD Access: Relay NH 
1-800-735-2964 

 
Tel. (603) 271-2431 

 
Website: 

www.puc.nh.gov 



 

 

Service List - Docket Related 
Docket#: 20-105 

Printed: 6/18/2021 

Email Addresses 

 

ExecutiveDirector@puc.nh.gov 

Todd.Bohan@fticonsulting.com 

pradip.chattopadhyay@oca.nh.gov 

william.clark@libertyutilities.com 

Matthew.DeCourcey@fticonsulting.com 

paul.dexter@puc.nh.gov 

lynn.fabrizio@puc.nh.gov 

steve.frink@puc.nh.gov 

brian.frost@libertyutilities.com 

kerri-lyn.gilpatric@puc.nh.gov 

al-azad.iqbal@oca.nh.gov 

maureen.karpf@libertyutilities.com 

ckimball@keeganwerlin.com 

tklaes@blueridgecs.com 

randy.knepper@puc.nh.gov 

donald.kreis@oca.nh.gov 

jayson.laflamme@puc.nh.gov 

Ian.McGinnis@fticonsulting.com 

catherine.mcnamara@libertyutilities.com 

jmierzwa@exeterassociates.com 

Robert.Mostone@LibertyUtilities.com 

steven.mullen@libertyutilities.com 

dmullinax@blueridgecs.com 

amanda.noonan@puc.nh.gov 

ocalitigation@oca.nh.gov 

jralston@keeganwerlin.com 

michael.sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

Christa.Shute@oca.nh.gov 

david.simek@libertyutilities.com 

karen.sinville@libertyutilities.com 

Mark.Stevens@LibertyUtilities.com 

heather.tebbetts@libertyutilities.com 

dvenora@keeganwerlin.com 

david.wiesner@puc.nh.gov 

jrw@psu.edu 

 


